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Michael J. Borgh to Join Greenhill in San Francisco as Managing Director 

Focused on the Technology Sector 

 

 

New York, July 10, 2017 -- Greenhill & Co., Inc. (NYSE: GHL), a leading independent 

investment bank, announced today that Michael J. Borgh will join the Firm in San 

Francisco as a Managing Director focused on the technology sector, with a particular 

focus on companies in the enterprise and applied technologies area. 

 

Mr. Borgh was most recently a Managing Director and Head of Applied and 

Communication Technology Investment Banking at J.P. Morgan, based in San Francisco.  

He spent 13 years at J.P. Morgan, and prior to that was a software engineer at Motorola 

and InterDigital Communications. 

 

Scott L. Bok, Chief Executive Officer of Greenhill, said, “We are pleased to expand our 

coverage of technology companies by adding Michael to our team in San Francisco.  He 

brings us deep knowledge in a range of technology subsectors, based on his experience as 

a banker and as a software engineer.  His expertise will also be of great use in advising 

our industrial clients, who are increasingly interested in applied technologies in relation 

to their businesses.” 

 

Greenhill & Co., Inc. is a leading independent investment bank entirely focused on 

providing financial advice on significant mergers, acquisitions, restructurings, financings 

and capital raising to corporations, partnerships, institutions and governments globally.  It 

acts for clients located throughout the world from its offices in New York, Chicago, 

Dallas, Frankfurt, Hong Kong, Houston, London, Melbourne, San Francisco, São Paulo, 

Stockholm, Sydney, Tokyo and Toronto. 
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